
                                                                                                                              

         
 
 6 February 2023 
 
Excellency, 
 
Reference is made to the letter dated 20 October 2022 from the President of the General 
Assembly, H.E. Mr. Csaba Kőrösi, informing Member States of his decision to appoint us as co-
facilitators to lead the intergovernmental process on a Declaration for Future Generations. 
We have the honour to share herewith our proposed roadmap for this process. We are committed 
to ensuring open, transparent and inclusive consultations with Member States, as well as relevant 
stakeholders to the Declaration for Future Generations. 
 
We have the pleasure to invite Permanent Representatives to a briefing on the roadmap and 
provide the opportunity to share their expectations of this process on 15 February 2023 at 10:00 
am in the Trusteeship Council. 
 
The Declaration for Future Generations will be an important milestone in the process leading up 
to the Summit of the Future. We thank you again for your trust and cooperation, as we work to 
achieve a meaningful Declaration that safeguards the interests of current and future generations. 
 
We look forward to your contributions, continued support and active engagement in this process. 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 
 
         

        

Yoka M.G. Brandt 

Permanent Representative of the Kingdom 
of the Netherlands to the United Nations 

  

Satyendra Prasad  

Permanent Representative of Fiji to the 
United Nations 

 

 



                                                                                                                              

         
 

Roadmap for the intergovernmental process on  

the Declaration for Future Generations 
 
 

DATE TIME ACTIVITY 

15 February 2023  10:00 Briefing by the co-facilitators on roadmap and sharing of 
expectations of the process by Member States 

Week of 27 February 
2023  

TBC Dialogue with expert panel and Member States 

Week of 6 March 2023 TBC Secretary-General launches Policy Brief: ‘To Think and Act 
for Future Generations’ 

Week of 6 March 2023 TBC Dialogue with expert panel and Member States 

Week of 3 April 2023 TBC Dialogue with expert panel and Member States 

Week of 17 April 2023 TBC Presentation of the zero-draft of the Declaration for 
Future Generations 

Week of 17 April 2023 TBC Virtual townhall meeting with external stakeholders 

Week of 24 April 2023 TBC First Informal Consultation with Member States 

25-27 April 2023 TBC Consultations with youth at ECOSOC Youth Forum 

28 April  2023  COB Deadline to submit written comments on zero-draft 

Week of 15 May 2023 TBC Second Informal Consultation with Member States 

Week of 29 May 2023 TBC Third Informal Consultation with Member States 

15 June 2023 COB Finalised Declaration 

September 2023  Summit of the Future preparatory Ministerial Meeting 


